
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor Richard McNabb and City Council 

FROM: Crystal Postell, Finance Director 

CC: Stevie Cox, City Manager 

DATE: 01/02/2024 

SUBJECT: Second (2nd) Consecutive Year Awarded the GFOA Distinguished Budget 

Presentation Award  

Summary: 

The City of Trinity received its first Government Finance Officer Association (GFOA) Distinguished 

Budget Presentation Award back in September 2022 under the new executive leadership.  The City of 

Trinity’s Finance Department has been recognized for the 2nd consecutive year for their high-quality 

budget document.  

Background: 

The Government Finance Officer Association (GFOA) has a Distinguished Budget Presentation Award 

program that recognizes high-quality budget documents that meet program criteria and strive to improve 

budget transparency in their community. 

Recommendation: 

No recommendation is needed. 

 Attachments: 

GFOA’s Congratulations Letter 

GFOA Distinguished Budget Presentation Award Certificate  

Proof of Medallion  


